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February 25, 2019 

Basement Flooding Protection Program work on 
Jane Street, Shoreham Drive and other local roads 

Contract: 18ECS-LU-11FP 
Start Date: March 2019 
End Date: January 2021 

*dates subject to change.

The City of Toronto is modifying and upgrading the storm and sanitary sewer system on the streets 
depicted in the map on the reverse of this notice to reduce surface and basement flooding in the area.  

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

 The community will experience dust, noise and traffic delays. Your patience is appreciated.

Traffic Management: The map on page two depicts all streets where work is taking 
place in the area. 

Road users should expect delays and increased traffic on nearby main and side 
streets. Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times.  

Please obey all construction traffic signs and barrels as placed. 

Pedestrians: Sidewalks will be kept open for pedestrian use. When work is taking 
place on the sidewalk, signage will be placed to provide information about which side 
of the road to use.  

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday, with 
work after hours and on weekends as required.   

Work on Jane Street: will take place from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday to Friday, within 
the paved areas to accommodate traffic. 

TTC: This work may affect travel times and stop locations on the 35, 935 Jane Buses 
and the 108 Driftwood bus. Please visit ttc.ca for accurate schedules. 

Cyclists: This work may affect cycle lanes in the area. Please obey signage. 

You may receive more than one Pre-Construction or Construction Notice from
the City of Toronto because there is more than one planned construction 

project planned in your area in 2019 and 2020. 
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MAP OF WORK ZONE 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about this work, please contact us and quote Contract 18ECS-LU-11FP 

Field Ambassador Shakha Vasdani, 416-338-5497, bfpp@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website For a more detailed construction notice, visit:  
toronto.ca/improvements/ward7.htm 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.




